
LONGREACH FLY IN SEPTEMBER 8 – 10 2017 

ITINERARY 

Friday 8th 
Arrival at Longreach airport by 2 p.m. sharp, and drop off at our accommodation at Longreach Motor Inn. Ph 07-
46582322.  If you have not already booked please do so as soon as possible. We have rooms pre booked, and it is 
important when you book that you say you are part of the Cessna 182 Group. 
 
B.P. fuel will be available at the airport. 
 
Pick up at the motel at 4.45 for a river cruise and campfire dinner on the Thompson River - So it is essential that 
you arrive well before 2pm at the airport so we can park planes and drop you off at your accommodation in time 
for the river cruise.  While a campfire dinner is provided it is a B.Y.O affair, so we need to bring our own drinks. 
 
Saturday 9th 
Bus will pick us up for the Qantas Museum morning tour. 
 
From the Qantas Museum we can walk just across the road to the Hall of Fame where we are booked for an 
Outback Show at 11.am, followed by lunch and a bus pickup and return the Motel at 3.30.  
 
Time to prepare for our Gala Dinner at the Qantas Founders Museum in the evening.  This year our theme for the 
Gala dinner will be The Roaring Twenties in keeping with the aviation era in the Founders museum. Please dress 
for the occasion in your favourite Gangster and Flappers gear. It should be a great evening with live music and fund 
raising for our chosen charity -The R.F.D.S Mental Health unit operating within the Longreach region. 
 
Sunday 10th. 
Bus pick-up for a trip to Ilfracombe to visit the outdoor museum, followed by lunch at the iconic Wellshot Hotel. 
For those of you who have booked for the Optional Jet Walk Tour in your registration papers, we will drop you off 
at the Qantas Museum at 2.30 on the return trip from Ilfracombe. The conducted tour takes about 90 mins, and 
showcases both inside and outside of the two big Jet Babies - the 747 and the 707. 
 
A committee meeting will be held at the motel at 3.p.m. 
An optional and relaxing BBQ tea will be organised around the motel pool in the evening. 
 
Monday 11th 
Drop off at the airport for those wishing to return home.  
 
Please note that both Museums are offering us a three-day pass. You will just have to request this at the venue if 
you wish to return again the next day. 
 
Please return the registration papers promptly. Our fly-in is shaping up to be a big event and we need to plan for a 
“Smooth Sailing Weekend”. 
 
Ross & Jenny Bate 
Ross: 0427 844 046 
Jenny: 0427 844 097 


